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Temporary closure in place on N. Central Avenue for pavement restoration

 

[DULUTH, MN] The City of Duluth has closed the northbound lane of the portion of N. Central
Avenue between Cody and Elinor Streets to perform pavement restoration work.

 

The closure is expected to remain in place through June 13. Traffic will be impacted by the lane
reduction, and commuters should plan trips accordingly.
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